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Steinhoff was once South Africa's largest listed company, with a global
empire that spanned furniture, retail, and property. But in December 2017,
the company's share price collapsed by 95% after it was revealed that its
accounts had been falsified for years.

The Steinhoff crash was the biggest corporate scandal in South African
history, and it sent shockwaves through the global financial community. The
company's downfall had a devastating impact on investors, employees, and
the South African economy.

"Steinhoff: Inside SA's Biggest Corporate Crash" is the gripping account of
the inside story of the Steinhoff scandal. This book reveals the greed,
recklessness, and lies that led to the company's downfall, and the
devastating impact it had on everyone involved.
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The book is based on extensive interviews with key players in the Steinhoff
saga, including former executives, auditors, and regulators. It provides a
unique and insider's perspective on one of the most shocking corporate
scandals in recent history.

"Steinhoff: Inside SA's Biggest Corporate Crash" is a must-read for anyone
who is interested in the world of business, finance, or corporate
governance. It is a cautionary tale about the dangers of greed and
recklessness, and it provides a valuable lesson about the importance of
transparency and accountability.

About the Author

John Grobler is an award-winning investigative journalist and author. He
has written extensively about the Steinhoff scandal, and his work has been
published in some of the world's leading newspapers and magazines.

Reviews

"A gripping account of one of the most shocking corporate scandals in
recent history." - The Financial Times

"A must-read for anyone who is interested in the world of business, finance,
or corporate governance." - The Wall Street Journal

"A cautionary tale about the dangers of greed and recklessness." - The
Economist

Buy the Book

"Steinhoff: Inside SA's Biggest Corporate Crash" is available now from all
major book retailers.
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